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June 7, 2023 

Good evening, POB School Community. 

The smoke from the Canadian wildfires continues to impact our air quality. Under the advisement of 
Nassau BOCES Director of Health and Safety, we will not be modifying any ventilation system in our 
schools.  All of our systems are filtered and provide fresh air to classrooms and buildings. The District will 
replace these filters as needed. Tomorrow, June 8th, we will keep all outdoor activities indoors. Some 
staff and students have asked for masks; the District has sent masks to the schools to satisfy those 
requests.  As of this time, the only cancelation has been kindergarten registration for the child care 
program. 

Thank you. 

 

Dr. Mary O'Meara 
Superintendent of Schools 
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